Home-Start Cheshire Ashton House 1a Gatefield Street Crewe, Cheshire CW1 2JP

admin@homestartcheshire.org.uk www.homestartcheshire.org.uk 01270 895866



11th October 2021

Dear Helena,

Many thanks on behalf of Home- Start Cheshire for the offer of a grant for £250 towards costs for running a group for families in Macclesfield.

Unfortunately, we have not been able to take up the grant offer. It is with regret that I can now inform you of the closure of Home- Start Cheshire.

The Board of Trustees and Senior management took the very difficult decision to close following significant financial pressures.

As a charity we have supported many families in the Macclesfield area and feel great sadness that we are unable to continue.

Thank you again for considering Home-Start Cheshire.

Kind regards

Trustee